
Join Us for a Local Crafting Workshop! 

Dear Craft Enthusiasts, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming crafting workshop taking place on Saturday, March 

15th, 2024, from 10 AM to 4 PM at The Community Center. 

This workshop is designed for crafters of all skill levels. Join us for a day of creativity, fun, and 

friendship as we explore various crafting techniques including: 

• Painting 

• Knitting 

• Paper Mache 

• Jewelry Making 

Materials will be provided, and a light lunch will be served. Please RSVP by March 1st to 

reserve your spot. 

We look forward to crafting with you! 

Best regards, 

The Craft Club Committee 

Email: info@craftclub.com 

Phone: (555) 123-4567 


